
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
The Cambria Community Services District 

Board of Directors Regular Meeting scheduled for 
April 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  

 
The Cambria Community Services District Board 

of Directors will hold a Regular Meeting on 
Thursday, April 16, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. at the 

Veterans’ Hall located at 1000 Main St, Cambria, 
CA 93428 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haley Dodson  
Deputy District Clerk 
Dated: March 19, 2020 at 1:45 PM 
 


